
One West Street 

Farmingdale, NY I 1735 

United States of America 

Phone: (516) 249-0332 

Fax: (516) 249-0338 

For over 30 years, with your support, we continue to assist Fire Departments, 

First Responders and Victims of Fire and Disaster 
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Assist the victims 

of fire and disaster 
Aid children in need 

Provide grants to 

charitable organizations 

Support programs for Fire Safety 

and First Aid Education 

Support Volunteer 

Fire Departments 
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Fire Fighters 

Charitable Foundation 

Save The Date - 5/23/2022 - Annual Golf Outing 
(See Details Inside) 

FFCF Welcomes New Board Member Armando D’Accordo
We are pleased to announce that Armando D’Accordo has accepted the invitation of the 
Board of Directors to join the Board as a Director of the Foundation. Mr. D’Accordo was 
unanimously elected to the position at the December 2021 Meeting of the Foundation’s 
Board. Mr. D’Accordo is a graduate of Wagner College with Masters’ level education in 
Business Administration and Business Banking. He is an Information Technology (IT) 
professional with over three decades of experience within the industrprofessional with over three decades of experience within the industry. Through previous 
work at the University of Michigan, Disney, Citibank, Cendant, and the Help Desk Institute, 
he is well versed in business management, customer service, sales and quality assurance.  
Currently, D’Accordo serves as the President of CMIT Solutions in South Nassau, based in 
Merrick, Long Island, NY where he assists small to mid-market businesses with IT, providing 
professional and cybersecurity and technology services, and disaster recovery services. 

He has been recognized for his efforts in the industry including being named Long Island Business News' Who’s Who in 
Technology, Security and Cybersecurity. “I am a proud son of a firefighter and have unfortunately lost friends in the 9/11 
tragedy”D’Accordo told the Board recently, and added “I am always in awe of the bravery and courage displayed by those 
in the firefighting profession.”You may recognize him because he has supported and attended our Golf Outing in the past 
and told those attending the Board meeting that he is “proud to support the Firefighters Charitable Foundation and could not 
be more grateful to play a role on the board.” FFCF President Frankbe more grateful to play a role on the board.” FFCF President Frank Tepedino remarked “We welcome his expertise, insight 
and energy, as we look forward to his addition as a key element in our continuing drive to further fulfill our mission.”

FFCF Board Member Frank Nocerino Honored
Firefighters Charitable Executive Board Vice President Frank Nocerino was recently honored for over 50 active years of fire 
service by the North Massapequa Fire Department. Mr. Nocerino has devoted his life to community service. He is a proud 
member of Massapequa Fire Department Ladder Company No. 1. He currently serves as Fire Commissioner and has served 
as Company Captain and Chief of the Department. He has been involved in all levels of the fire service having served as 
President of the Association of Fire Districts of New York State and as Chairman of the Nassau County Fire Commission.

Frank Nocerino (Right) with Massapequa Fire Department Honorees
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We Get Letters

Doug Buys, Fire Chief
Meadows Valley Rural Fire District

New Meadows, Idaho

Thank you for your grant. We have utilized these funds for recruitment 
and retention to hopefully gain more Fire and EMS personnel. We mailed 
a flyer to all our residents, that could have not been possible without your 
grant funding. We, as many agencies, are struggling to find and maintain 
volunteers. Our agency is very small and in a rural town that depend on 
volunteers to stay open. We are already seeing interest in programs that 
we may offer and we hope that we can garner mowe may offer and we hope that we can garner more support and it is all 
thanks to your generosity.

Michael Jackson, Chief
Ellis Grove Fire Department
Ellis Grove, Illinois

On behalf of the Eliis Grove VFD, I would like to thank you very much 
for your grant sent to our department. The money sent will be used to help 
outfit our recently purchased pumper. As it is a used truck, we have found 
a few things worn to the point of needing to be fixed before putting it into 
service. This money is much appreciated and for our small department will 
help more than words can explain. We will help make people in our area 
awaaware of your foundation and we will advertise it in all our departments’ 
info, letters and correspondence. Thanks again.

Patti Leonhardt, Chief
Mountain Valley Fire Department
Squaw Valley, California

Please pass on our “thank you” to your Board of Directors for the grant 
to our organization. The grant is greatly appreciated and was of assistance 
in purchasing tire for our 3,000 gallon water tender (WT). The truck had 
eight badly worn tires. Replacing the tires on the WT ensures that our 
vehicle is safe for our volunteers and is available for the community.  Once 
again, we are very thankful and appreciate of the grant.


